
Is the "New Math Curriculum Confusing You?" 
 

Join our Free Parent Workshop with a Bell Curves 
instructor via ZOOM to provide math homework help.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Must Register in Advance for this Meeting via Link Below: 

https://bit.ly/3dZImZ1 

 
For more information contact: Erobinson@springcreektowers.com  

Courtesy of Spring Creek Towers’ Office of Community Relations and Public Affairs. 

For 2nd-5th Grades on Saturday, October 31st 
2nd/3rd Grades: 10 am to 11:45am 
4th/5th Grades: 12:15 pm to 2pm 

 

https://bit.ly/3dZImZ1
https://d.docs.live.net/bdf016e206111775/Documents/Erobinson@springcreektowers.com

